
 

 

 
 

 

30th September 2016 

T: 01277 213945 

F: 01277 230046 

www.huttonallsaints.co.uk 

admin@huttonallsaints.essex.sch.uk 

September 

30th  Welcome Picnicñ
PTA 3:15ñ5:00 p.m. 

October 

5th  St. Markõs meeting for 
year 3 parents 8:45 a.m. 

Infant Support Evening 

6th PTA AGMñall wel-
come 

9th Sunday Harvest Pa-
rade Service St. Peterõs 
9:30 a.m. 

10th School Harvest Ser-
vice in St. Peterõs 2:15 p.m. 
Sycamore and Apple to 
lead. 

12th  E-safety evening for 
parents 

14th PTA Race Night  

20th  Parentsõ Evening 
5p.m.ð 8p.m. 

21st Parentsõ Afternoon 
1p.m.ñ4p.m. 

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR 
CHILDREN AT 12 NOON. 

24th  First day of half term 

Our value this term:  

 Generosity  

Attendance  
Best week ending 
16.09.16: Pine 

100%  
Best so far:  

Willow  

Harvest Festival  

Our Harvest Festival Service is at St. Peter's Church at 2:15 p.m. on the 10th October. Re-
ception children (Apple ) and Year 6 (Sycamore) will help lead this service.  It would be love-
ly if  Apple class could bring a donation of fresh fruit and / or vegetables which they take to 
the church.  Year 1 - 6 have been given an envelope (one per family) and if you would like 
to donate to ôSave the Childrenõ, please send this back to school by the 10th October.  To 

find out more about this charity you can visit www.savethechildren.org.uk. 

All parents are welcome to attend the service but please do not take your child home 
straight after; they must first return to school with their class. 

Dogs�³ we know that lots of people walk their dogs 
to and from school. Please remember dogs are not 
allowed on the premises (this also in-
cludes the waiting areas).  We would ask 
for you to be considerate and stand back 
from the entrances into school; a lot of 
people are wary of dogs.  Many thanks.  

Online Risks and Dangers Workshop (12th October at 3.15 in Year 6 classroom)  

We are holding this session for all parents and carers  to inform you of online risks and 

how to support your children as they use the internet.  

There will be a crèche in Pear Class for children of all parents that attend.  

This will be a really useful and informative evening and we urge parents to attend.  

We will be discussing issues regarding children and digital technologies and will be 

looking at practical tips for keeping your children safe online.  

JEANS FOR 
GENES 

We raised the 
grand total of 

£195 for this very 
worthy cause.  
Thank you! 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to remind all infant parents that on Wednesday 5th October we are hold-

ing our Infant Support Evening:  3:15 p.m. with crèche and 6:30 p.m. adults only.  It is a 

very informative event and we strongly suggest as many of you attend as possible.  

On Wednesday morning at 8:45 a.m. there will be a meeting for year 3 parents to discuss 

�Q�H�[�W���\�H�D�U�·�V���U�H�V�L�G�H�Q�W�L�D�O���V�W�D�\���W�R���6�W�����0�D�U�N�·�V�������2�Q�F�H���D�J�D�L�Q���Z�H���H�Q�F�R�X�U�D�J�H���\�R�X���W�R���D�W�W�H�Q�G�������0�D�Q�\��
thanks.  


